
To All Sigma. Xi Members -

You will be sorry to hear that Dr. Arthur Hounslow has 

left our campus and will therefore not be servin~ as president 

of our chapter this year. To fi fl this vacency, Dr. Barry Parker 

has graciously concented to stay on another year as chapter 

president. 

Our most recent membershi,p list from the national o,ffice, 

indicates that some of you have not paid your ddes. You will 

be kept on the mailing list for the fall -mailings and then 

dropped if your natna does not appear on the January printout. 

Dr. J. T. Ulrich has orp;snized an exciting p1·ogram for 

this fall. We hope you will all t'lark your calf!lldars. 


